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Dear families, students and friends,  

Our students’ (and teachers’) love of literacy and good books was on full display last week with 

many fabulous book character costumes throughout the school. The creativity 

and uniqueness of some costumes was very impressive. It was great to see 

such a variety of characters from the very popular to the more obscure. Well 

done to all those who dressed up for the occasion. Thanks to everyone who  

purchased books from the book fair which was a huge success again. Thanks to 

Tania and the other volunteers who helped organise the stall.  

Next week is sure to be one of the highlights of the year. Our biennial Arts 

Festival kicks off on Monday evening with the opening of the art glow gallery. 

All families are invited to come along to celebrate our students’ artistic         

endeavors. Our students have worked hard all year to complete their creative 

masterpieces and Mrs Karen Johnson has worked tirelessly over the last week 

to prepare the displays. Students will also participate in a variety of creative art incursions 

throughout the week. I am looking forward to seeing our students’ talents on display. There will 

be a    second opportunity for families to see the art work on Thursday’s open morning.  

Good luck to our year 2 students for their upcoming sleepover. They are very  

excited about the opportunity to display a little independence as they spend the 

night away from families in familiar surroundings.   

Tomorrow, our 3/4 students are off to their Hooptime event. Like 

the 5/6s, I am sure they will have a great time competing against other students 

and challenging themselves to be their best. Unfortunately, our 5/6 boys All-Star 

team just missed out on victory in the grand final being pipped at the post by one 

point in, what I am told, was a very intense game and electric atmosphere.  

Today, students had a chance to purchase a small gift for their fathers and male role 

models. On behalf of the students, I would like to wish all the significant males in their 

lives a fabulous day on Sunday and encourage you in the important role you play. I 

hope you get to feel spoilt and appreciated.  

Hope you enjoy the early burst of sunny Spring weather forecast for the weekend, 

Trevor 
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Dear Families,   

On behalf of the Mount Evelyn Primary School Combined OSHC, we would like to invite you to join our   

Vacation Care Program.  Booking form and enrolment packs for the September 2023 school holiday     

program are available from MEPS OSHC service, OSHC and school office or on the Mount Evelyn PS web 

site. We are open to the community for Vacation Care bookings.  

Mount Evelyn Primary School OSHC services are an accredited childcare provider and eligible families can 

apply for CCS subsidy. Please contact us by phone or email. 

Email: osh@mtevelynps.vic.edu.au    osh@woori@mtevelynps.vic.edu.au  

Phone Number: 97362123 

Nominated Supervisor hours, Melissa McDonald - Monday to Friday 5.30am – 1.30pm   

Service Hours - Monday to Friday 6.30am – 6.30pm  

Day/Date Program 

Mon 18th Sep-
tember 
  

Celebrations 
1st Birthday Woori Yallock/ 
9th Birthday Mt Evelyn 

Tues 19th Sep-
tember 

  
Reading Cinemas Excursion 

Wed 20th Sep-
tember 

Pirate Day 

Thurs 21st Sep-
tember 

Twisted Science Excursion 

Fri  22nd Septem-
ber 
  

Anime/Cartoon Day 

Mon 25th Sep-
tember 

Werribee Zoo Excursion 

Tues 26th Sep-
tember 

Build a Bear Incursion 

Wed 27th Sep-
tember 
  

GAMR Excursion 

Thurs 28th Sep-
tember 

Tastes from Around the 
World 

Fri 29th Septem-
ber 
  

AFL Grand Final Day- 
Closed 

September 2023 school holiday program  
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